
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Good afternoon, friends, and families,  
 

Even though it is a Thursday, another school week has ended as tomorrow we have our annual occasional day. Teachers 
have still managed to get five days’ learning into four and I know the children are looking forward to an extended 
weekend.  
 
What fantastic Christmas Decorations we had brought into school today! We held an extended assembly this afternoon 
to show each design before placing each one onto our school Christmas Tree. There are photographs on our school 
Facebook Page.  
 
GRAFT – NON-UNIFORM DAYS – REMINDER  
 
We would like to remind all families that next Monday - 2nd of December - GRAFT have organised another non-uniform 
day in exchange for bringing in chocolate for the tombola at The Christmas Fayre. Thank you for all your bottle 
donations today! 
 
Christmas Fayre  
 
Next Friday the 6th of December, our Christmas Fayre will take place straight after school. A poster with details is 
attached to this Parent Mail. We would like to remind all families that there will be no after-school clubs taking place 
on this day. 
 

Golden Book 

 
Well done to Lola for excellent maths work this week when looking at equivalent fractions and simplifying them to their 
lowest form. Annie, Daniel and Evie did a fantastic job when sorting Christmas decorations – well done. A huge 
congratulations to every child in Class Disco for being so amazing when giving persuasive speeches. 
 

Team Points for the end of this week are as followed:                                   STARS OF THE WEEK   
                                                                                                                                    
   317                      342                      309                                          Rock ‘N’ Roll: Primrose   Pop: Aiysha   Disco: Zephyn 

 

Attendance 
 

    
 
 

Bronze Badges – Well done to Harry, Theo, Robin, Natty and Callum for achieving your bronze badge today 
for 10 full weeks in school. 

 
I hope you all have a lovely extended weekend and see you all next week where December will be upon us. A reminder 
that from Monday, the children are welcome to bring Christmas cards into school and put into a post box.  
 
Mr Merriman                                                                             
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Rock ‘N’ Roll Pop Disco 

97% 95% 98% 

Gaddesden Row JMI 
School 

Newsletter 28th November - 2024 

At Gaddesden Row JMI School, we are fully committed to the safeguarding of pupils and take 
E-Safety very seriously. With the support of parents, we pro-actively teach our pupils how to keep themselves safe, including online. 

 


